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Dear <<Name>>,

Be part of Light Up for Mito

I’m writing to you on behalf of The Lily Foundation, the UK’s leading mitochondrial disease charity.

Please would you consider illuminating <<proposed monument/building name>> in green on Saturday 21st September 2024 to mark the close of World Mitochondrial Disease Week? As part of their ‘Putting mito on the map’ campaign, the charity are aiming to get people all over the country talking about mitochondrial disease.

By lighting up green, you’ll be joining hundreds of buildings and landmarks around the globe in raising awareness of mitochondrial disease (mito), a rare but devastating disease with no cure.

Mito is a debilitating genetic disorder that robs the body’s cells of energy, causing multiple organ dysfunction or failure and potentially death. It can cause any symptom in any organ at any age. Although 1 in 200 people may carry the genetic changes that could lead to mito, few have heard of it. That’s why events like Light Up for Mito are so important.

<<Short statement about your personal connection to mitochondrial disease, and why Light Up for Mito is so important to you – if applicable>>.

We’re trying to beat our record of 383 monuments lit up worldwide, and we hope you can help! Thank you for your consideration. If you require more information, please contact me on the details below.

You can find out more about mitochondrial disease and the work of The Lily Foundation at thelilyfoundation.org.uk and on their social channels.

Yours sincerely,

<<Your name and contact details>>
[Type text]	[Type text]	[Type text]
